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Education Program Status Report 
Presentations/Exhibits 

Participated in the Wake Ed’s Summer STEM webinar for educators on July 16, 2020. Shared 
what resources DEMLR has available for teachers, as well as answering questions about erosion 
and water pollution.  

Workshops 

The 2020 Local Program Workshop and Awards Luncheon has been cancelled due to the 
continued in person event restrictions associated with COVID-19.  

The in-person E&SC Design workshops originally scheduled for October 1 in Hickory and 
December 3 in Raleigh have been canceled. In its place, a series of free one hour weekly 
webinars is being planned and will run from the beginning of October through mid-December. 
These are being planned in coordination with SE-IECA and NCSU Department of Crop and Soil 
Sciences.  

Updates 

The E&SC website pages are continuously being updated as needed.  

The latest issue of the Sediments newsletter has been created. Thank you to Marion E. Deerhake 
and Dr. Rich McLaughlin for contributing articles to this issue. Sediments can be accessed online 
at http://deq.nc.gov/SEDIMENTS  and is distributed via WRRI’s Sediment listserv. 

If you have any suggestions or would like to write an article for future issues of the biannual 
Sediments newsletter, email the education specialist. 
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